
 

PACIFIC SWIMMING COMMITTEE REPORT 
To be submitted to boardmeeting@pacswim.org the Sunday prior to the next BOD meeting 
 

Committee:     Officials Committee     

Liaison to the Board:   Diana Fetterman      

Date of Last Meeting:    07-10-24   

 
Members Present: 
Phil Grant, Diana Fetterman, Debbi Tucker, Jeanette Soe, Valerie Rudd, Katherine Ng-Suen, Sarah Obbagy, Mette 
Graversen, Michael Davis, Mike Flegel, Roger Pflieger, Amy Chen, Cindy Rowland  
 
Date of Next Meeting:   10-09-24    
 
Summary:  Online clinics and testing – October is still the projected date of the release of the Admin and Starter online 
training and testing.  Officials Committee Policy and Procedures, Code of Conduct was discussed.  Junior Officials – USAS 
is expecting Junior Officials to be an option in Sept.  Credential Cards -  In the process of being developed.  Completion of 
tests -  USAS is developing a notification to the LSC Officials Chair when an official completes a test.  Non essential tests 
have been deleted from the university.  The Pac Swim Officials’ clinic in October was discussed.  National certifications 
have been updated on the OTS.  Evaluations and advancements were discussed.  The Committee passed an amendment 
to the officials’ travel and reimbursement policy that will be presented at the next Pac Swim BOD meeting.  
               
               
               
          
 
Action Items In-Progress / Pending:   Pac Swim October Officials Clinic planning.     
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